

## **The William Henry Smith School**

25th April 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

I hope you are well and had a lovely sunny Easter break.

I just wanted to remind you that the school will fall in line with Calderdale schools and be closed on Friday 27th May 2022. Students will therefore finish for the Spring Bank Holiday (incorporating the additional holiday) on Thursday 26th May 2022 after our whole school Platinum Jubilee celebration around 3.30pm and return to school on Tuesday 7th June 2022.

I would like to thank you in advance for your support.

Best wishes,

1.10

Sue Ackroyd Principal

The William Henry Smith School, Boothroyd Lane, Brighouse, West Yorkshire HD6 3JW Email: general@whsschool.org.uk | Tel: 01484 710123 | Fax: 01484 721658 | Principal: Sue Ackroyd M.Ed., NPQSH Registered Charity: 529132















